
Our thoughts and prayers and heartfelt 
condolences go out to the Buffalo NY 

community and those who are suffering 
the pain and loss of the needless and 

terrible tragedy that took place on 
Saturday, May 14, 2022.

We pray that God will give you strength, 
courage and comfort during this very 

difficult time.

Members and friends of
OLD MILL CHRISTIAN LIFE FELLOWSHIP


